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Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

10th May, 1923.

Dear Bir,

I have to ackno - led. e the receipt of your letter
vof the 27th March last adviesing your First Entry Report
FNo.845 on the §.8."ERINA®, and with ragard thereto I
shall be glad if you will be good enough to state:-

l. Whether the spacing of the stiffeners on the after peak
bulkhesad is the same as in the sister veasels, and not as
reported,

2. Whether the riveting of the upper deck siringer is as
aprroved,

3« V¥hether the spacing of the rivets in the hottom
longitudinale is as approved and not as reported, and

4. Whether the de:th of the side transverses forward is as
apnroved and not as reported.

I am, Dear 8ir,
Youre faithfully,

A.A.Fairweather, Esqg.,

PORIT ADELAIDI. Lloyd's Register

Foundation
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